
 

 
 

 
 
 
March 27, 2019 
 
Dear Dr. Klein: 
 
We would like to extend our appreciation to the Radiological Society of Connecticut for participating in the 
ACR Chapter Recognition Program. After reviewing all of the submissions, I am pleased to announce that 
your chapter has been selected to receive the award for Overall Excellence in Division D. Your chapter’s 
commitment to Overall excellence has not gone unnoticed. 
 
The presentation of Chapter Recognition Awards will take place at the ACR Annual Meeting on Monday, 
May 20, 2019 during the 8:00 am Council session. During this presentation your chapter will be 
acknowledged for this accomplishment. We ask that you designate one individual to represent your 
chapter and submit his/her name to Katie Kuhn in the ACR Office of Chapter and Member Engagement no 
later than May 10, 2019. You can reach her at kkuhn@acr.org or 800-227-5463 ext. 3785. 
 
Designated award recipients will find assigned seating in the front row of the Marriott Ballroom in advance 
of the award ceremony and should plan to be in their seats when the Council convenes at 8:00 am. In 
addition to receiving a certificate, your chapter name will be added to a wall in the ACR headquarters 
located in Reston, Virginia.  
 
Chapter Recognition Award recipients are invited to join the photography session scheduled on Tuesday, 
May 21. Scheduling information will be sent out in the coming weeks.  
 
Congratulations on a job well done and thank you once again for your participation in the Chapter 
Recognition Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David T. Boyd, MD, MBA   
Chair, ACR Committee on Chapters 
 
 
cc:  
Linda Kowalski 
Brad Weeks 
 
 
 


